
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 9 
17th June 2016 

 
 

Quadkids Washout 
Quadkids was a washout on 

Monday.  Two schools were 

unable to get to Belton due to 

the M1 closure and traffic 

problems and the school that 

did come had to leave early 

due to the wet conditions 

which made the competitions a 

little dangerous! Year 5 Tennis Tournament 
The first tennis tournament went 

ahead on Monday after school 

for Year 5.  Mrs Chamberlain 

said the team played well.  There 

are two more tournaments being 

held on 28th June and 5th July.  

We wish the team well! 

Science Day at Long Whatton Primary School 
Yesterday Lily, William, Evie, Robbie and Katie, children from 

Year 1 and 2, took part in a ‘Science Day’ at Long Whatton 

Primary School.  The children had to solve problems and do 

experiments to find out who stole the rainbow Madine.  This was 

part of our work with the collaborative trust BeSKILD and was 

very enjoyable according to our scientists! 

Duathlon Challenge Day 
On Tuesday 6 of our children took part in a Duathlon Challenge Day 
as part of the BeSKILD Trust.  Altogether 36 children (6 from each 
school) cycled off road for 3 miles, then ran for 2 miles then cycled 
again off road for a further 5 miles.  A total of 10 miles!  Well done 
Jack, William, Harvey, Madison, Seth and Joe! 

 

 

 

The Bees have been busy growing beans for 

their Belton garden.   
They are delighted with the results! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Links with Castle 

Donington College and 

Shepshed High School 
 

On Wednesday we were pleased to 

welcome members of Castle 

Donington College Orchestra to 

our school who performed to the 

Sea Otters and played a medley 

of music.  As some of our Year 5 

are going to Castle Donington this 

year as well as to Shepshed High 

School we are keen to strengthen 

links with these high schools to 

help the transition process as our 

children leave and move on to the 

next stage of their schooling.   

 

On that note Mr Parrott, head of 

Shepshed High School will be 

meeting new parents of Year 5 

(and other parents who would like 

to talk to him) on Wednesday 6th 

July at 3.15pm, here in school.  If 

you have any questions you would 

like to pose to him, please feel 

free to attend.  This meeting will 

be in the school staff room. 

Class Photographs 
 

Your orders for class photographs are being 
collected early next week.  Please make sure all 
orders are at the school office by Monday at the 
latest. All orders received help raise money for 

our school.    
Thank you for your support. 

Loros Fitness in Schools 

Event. 

Please bring in to school any 

sponsorship money you still 

have.  Thank you! 

 

 

Please bring in to school any vouchers 

you have.  Many thanks. 

Coming up next week: 
 

Tuesday 21st Open Morning in school.  9am – 

10.30am.  Please let the school office know if 

you’d like to come along.  Meet at 9am.  All 

welcome. 

 

Tuesday 21st Coach Unlimited are in school 

running a 3rd session of sports coaching for some 

of our KS2 children. 

 

Thursday 23rd Year 1 BeSKILD sports morning 

at Oxley Primary School.  9.30am – 11.30am. 

 

Thursday 23rd Parent Forum in school.  2pm – 

3pm.  Please let the school office know if you can 

attend. 

 

Friday 24th Samba drumming day.  We are all 

looking forward to a day of Samba drumming in 

school!  
 


